
Good Morning, and Happy New Year!  

Attached is the January 2015 Newsletter for your reading enjoyment.  PLEASE DISTRIBUTE 

THIS TO YOUR GROUPS, CLUBS, ASSOCIATIONS, AND SOCIETIES AS WIDELY AS 

POSSIBLE. 

It is also available on the NFL Section Web Page at   http://arrl-nfl.org/  - please pass that link 

around too! 

Thank you for all of your work and efforts in the past year; I am happy to see our local groups 

working together and sharing resources.  

Congratulations to Lou Mecseri KE1F in Palm Coast for winning the Newsletter Naming Contest. 

Congratulations to West Central Florida Section Manager Darrell Davis, KT4WX who starts 

his term of office today. 

Also join me in congratulating Phil Royce KE4PWE from the Gainesville Amateur Radio 

Society (GARS) who has been recently appointed to the communications section at State 

Emergency Management. 

Have a great holiday, and best wishes for a safe and prosperous New Year! 

73! 

Steve Szabo WB4OMM 

NFL Section Emergency Coordinator 
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